From: Alison Risbridger, The Creative Coalition

Sent: 3/27/2015 1:25:33 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Cc:

Subject: TCC’s TESTIMONY TO SUPPORT NEA FUNDING

<http://www.doubleknot.com/orgcommcenterpro/733/TCC%20WEB.JPG>

The Creative Coalition Testimony Submission to the U.S. Congress to Increase Federal
Funding for the National Endowment for the Arts

Yesterday, in support of The Creative Coalition’s mission to advocate to the nation’s
citizenry on the importance of public arts funding, The Creative Coalition CEO Robin
Bronk submitted written testimony (CLICK HERE FOR TESTIMONY TRANSCRIPT
<http://www.doubleknot.com/openrosters/ShowPage.aspx?
3434333636387L31333438353434>) to the United States House of Representatives
Committee on Appropriations, Subcommittee on Interior, Environment and Related
Agencies to urge Congress to increase federal funding to support the National
Endowment for the Arts (NEA) for the upcoming Fiscal Year (FY), FY2016. In real dollars,
NEA funding is lower today than it was twenty years ago. Please urge your
Congressional Representative to support an increase in NEA funding. To find their
contact information, click HERE
<http://www.doubleknot.com/openrosters/ShowPage.aspx?
3434333636397L31333438353434> for U.S. Senators and click HERE
<http://www.doubleknot.com/openrosters/ShowPage.aspx?
3434333637307L31333438353434> for U.S. Representatives.
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